
O ct ober 23 , 1969 

MEMORANDUM · 

To: Charles L . Davis 

From: George Berry 

Subject: CACUR 

I know that you a.re aware that Colonel Malcolm Jones occupies one 
of the AdminiMrative Coordinator positions in thi s office . Since he 
and hi secretary will perform the function of the Citizens Advisory 
Committee for Urban Renewal in the future , there will be no need 
for the large annual contribution that has been made in the past. I 
have talked with Colon 1 Jones in recent days , and he advises that 
someone from his Board has discussed with you the possibility of 
carrying forward the 1969 appropriation of $15 ,000 (which has never 
been paid over) and, consequently, not making any new appropriation 
for 1970. He tells me that you are ag:reeable to this procedure . 

GB :ja 




